
 
 

 

 
 

INTRODUCING A NEW WAY 
TO GIVE STUDENTS A 

NUTRITIOUS START EVERY DAY! 
 
 

Chenango Valley is happy to announce 
Breakfast in the Classroom starting FALL 2018  

At ALL elementary schools 
 

Everyone wins with FREE 
Breakfast in the Classroom 

 Improves the health, nutrition and well-being of students 

 Students are able to focus better in class 

 Students start their day by eating a healthy breakfast 

 More time for educational learning  
 
 
 
 

Breakfast will be served in every classroom at the start of each day. 
 
 

Additional information will be sent to parents by August 2018  
If you have any questions please contact John Marino 607-762-6928 
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